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July 16,2014

Ms. Sarah T. Albert
Department of Legislative Services
Library and Information Services
90 State Circle
Annapolis, MD 21401-1991

Dear Ms. Albert:

This letter is in reference to the Annual Report for the Innovations in Aging Services
Program as required by the Department of Legislative Services under HU § 10-606, MSAR
#6506.

Because of State budget constraints, this grant program has not been funded since FY
2002. This letter serves as the Annual Report for 2012 and 2013.

cc: The Honorable Michael E. Busch
The Honorable Thomas V. Mike Miller, Jr.
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